
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 
JANUARY 26, 2004 

 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, January 26th, 
2004 at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. 
Present: Raebel, Kaye, Edgcomb and Bekken. 
Absent:  Asbel. 
Also present: Chief Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 
CHIEF BLOK’S REPORT 

1. Discussion took place regarding snowplowing of the fire barn parking lot.  Blok 
expressed concern that there could be a misunderstanding as to his snowplowing 
arrangement with STFD.  The board was unanimous in agreement that the current deal of 
paying expenses is very fair and acceptable.  We will continue for this year and revisit 
next year. 

2. Assistant Chief Scott Phelps will attend the next board meeting while Chief Blok is on 
vacation. 

3. The new stand alone computer is operational.  Everything works fine, and the main 
computer is much faster new that it isn’t burdened with unnecessary programs. 

4. Wednesday, January 28, 2004 Greg Janik is driving all six of our new First Responders to 
take the state test.  This is an all-day commitment. 

5. Winter party is all set to go.  Food has been donated by local businesses. 
 
 

There being no further business, Motion by Raebel/Kaye to adjourn at 8:10 p.m.  Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
 
 
Bill Kaye, rec. sec. 

 


